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A place for everyone to succeed and thrive 

SAFEGUARDING AND CHILD PROTECTION INFORMATION 

Dear Visitor/s, 

If you see or hear anything during your time at our school, that gives you any concern for the emotional or physical safety of any of our 

pupils, then please let the nearest member of staff know immediatley. They will direct you to our Designated Safeguarding Lead/s. 

They are:  

                                                                        

          Designated Safeguarding Lead                            Designated Safeguarding Lead                               Designated Safeguarding Lead                         Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead                      Designated Safeguarding Lead           
    Miss Jones: Inclusion Manager/SENCO            Mrs Crowley: Inclusion Manager/SENCO              Mrs Soudain: Senior Learning Mentor                                 Mr Dally: Headteacher                                 Miss Miller: Deputy Headteacher                 

 

 

                                                               
SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSILBILITY 

If anyone has any safeguarding concerns about a child, and none of the above are available, please call: Front Door for Families  

And share your concerns with an Emergency Duty Social Worker  

01273 290400 (out of hours) 01273 335905/6 

 

                                Headteacher: Mr. M Dally 

                Deputy Headteacher: Miss. S Miller 

mailto:admin@bevendean.brighton-hove.sch.uk

